
Eagle Scout ProjectEagle Scout Project
For Helping StraysFor Helping Strays
Helping strays, with the help of scout Jack Roider, will
be building a memorial brick patio at Helping Strays'
location on 4221 Hanover Rd, Columbia Illinois as an
eagle scout project.

Helping Strays will be selling bricks to be engraved
and placed into this small patio. These engravings
could include messages to past pets, memorializing
current or past pets, messages of appreciation to
Helping Strays, etc. 

Bricks are $250 and are being sold now until all bricks
are gone. These bricks will be sold on a first come first
served basis and donations to this project or helping
strays in general are always appreciated. The memorial
path is due to be put into place at the beginning of
December 2024. 

Please feel free to contact us with any interest in
bricks or questions on the project.
SHELTERDIRECTOR@HELPINGSTRAYS.ORG
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NAME:

ADDRESS:

PHONE:

EMAIL:

MESSAGE ON BRICK:

PLEASE NOTE: BRICKS ARE LIMITED AND SOLD ON A FIRST
COME, FIRST SERVE. 

THESE WOULD BE GREAT GIFTS FOR LOVED ONES WITH
MESSAGES TO PAST PETS, MEMORIALIZING CURRENT OR
PAST PETS, MESSAGES OF APPRECIATION TO HELPING
STRAYS, ETC.

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT:
TRISHA HOAGLAND: 618-939-7389 OR SHELTERDIRECTOR@HELPINGSTRAYS.ORG
JACK ROIDER: 314-337-5384 OR ROIDER.JACK@GMAIL.COM


